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     11 September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We are pleased to announce that our Extra-Curricular and Enrichment Provision will 
be taking place from Monday 16 September. Students have already received a paper 
copy of our Extra-Curricular timetable during Ready to Learn. 

There are more opportunities and workshops taking place throughout the academic 
year, were parents will be informed via Schoolcomms of any opportunities available to 
their child. You will receive an electronic version of our Enrichment Provision on Friday 
however, I want to inform about the sign up procedure for clubs. 

Students do not need to sign up for weekly clubs that take place at the academy. They 
just need to turn up on the day and they will be registered by the teacher. 

For all our Masterclasses and Inspire Trips off site parents will be informed via 
Schoolcomms with details of how your child can sign up. 

I hope this clears up any confusion. If you have any questions please do not hesitate 
to contact me using the email address below 

nicola.egerton@thesuttonacademy.org.uk 

 
Yours faithfully 

N Egerton 

Miss N. Egerton 
Teacher of PE 
 

 

 


